
COUNTY OF SANTA CRUZ 

PLANNING DEPARTMENT 

701 Ocean Street, 4th Floor 

Santa Cruz, CA  95060 

(831) 454-2580 

 

NOTICE OF PENDING ACTION 
 

The Planning Department has received the following application. The 

identified planner may be contacted for specific information on this 

application. 
 

APPLICATON NUMBER: 221068 APN: 053-131-17 

SITUS ADDRESS: 1500 Bonita Dr., Aptos 95003 

 
Proposal to complete a Time Extension to Permit 161033 to demolish an existing well pump 

house and associated improvements and to construct a water treatment facility to include a 

4,032 square foot treatment building approximately 25 feet in height, standby emergency 

generator, site access improvements including widening the existing driveway access and 

construction of a second access bridge, outdoor brine/salt storage and brine waste tanks, 

storm water detention basin, 590 feet of sewer force main within the County right-of-way 

extending from the treatment facility to the existing sanitary sewer near the intersection of 

Bonita Drive and Zanzibar Drive, 1,530 cubic yards of grading, removal of seven trees 

approximately fifteen inches or less in diameter, and other associated facility improvements.    

The project requires a Time Extension to Coastal Development Permit and a Preliminary 

Grading Approval 161033 (4.11.22 to 4.11.23 and is the third of 5 allowed time extensions 

by County Code).  

 

OWNER: Soquel Creek Water District    

APPLICANT: Amanda Bunte 

SUPERVISORIAL DISTRICT: 2 

PLANNER: Sheila McDaniel, (831) 454-2255  

EMAIL: Sheila.McDaniel@santacruzcounty.us 

 

Public comments must be received by 5:00 p.m. May 19, 2022. A 

decision will be made on or shortly after May 21, 2022. Appeals of 

the decision will be accepted until 5:00 p.m. two weeks after the 

decision date. If you would like to request a public hearing be held 

for this item, please contact the project planner listed on this notice.  
 

Information regarding the appeal process, including required fees, 

may be obtained by phoning (831) 454-2130. 
 

For more information, contact the project planner identified above. 


